South Shore Education Foundation

"PROMOTING AND ENHANCING EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITES"

December 24, 2019

Town of Bell – Town Hall P.O. Box 280 Cornucopia, WI 54827

Dear Town Members:

Just a short note to "THANK YOU" for supporting the South Shore Education Foundation Wine Tasting Event.

We appreciate you allowing us to hold the event in the town hall. It was a beautiful location and the event was a fun time enjoyed by all.

Thanks for contributing to the success of the event.

Very truly yours,

SOUTH SHORE EDUCATION FOUNDATION

Kevin Kavajecz

Keen Kowyen

President